
	

	

February 2, 2018 
 

President’s Monthly Letter 

Happy Valentine's Day! In January, in an attempt to better serve the residents  
and the Board, three members of the Board attended a free Condominium  
Director Certification. This extremely informative course was presented by our  
attorneys and sponsored by various contractors. Joe Claro, Ron Springall and  
I left with a wealth of knowledge that will help us have a deeper understanding   
of our legal requirements and limitations. 
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